
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Schimsa, Rebecca (rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMI

Date: 5/23/2014 4:39:22 PM
Subject: DNR update

DNR Senate hearing is scheduled for Wednesday at 9:00am in Gressette 209 - Thank you Chip Campsen. 
McFadden
Willis
Chastain - if his paperwork is ready.

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:/O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE%2520ADMINISTRATIVE%2520GROUP%2520(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Rsschimsa
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

